Please support HB 4002

Many addicts will not just get treatment by
choice and it is obvious there have not
been enough treatment options provided.
Court ordered treatment seems to be a
much more effective route to helping more
addicts recover. 110 has lead to a lack of
enforcement because there are no
penalties allowing drug dealers to roam
free.

A 16 year old was selling my 14 year old
drugs and the authorities told me there
was nothing they could do unless it was
‘significant amounts” and stated even then
it it's unlikely they would prosecute.

110 has been a miserable failure and and
the resources promised have been left
empty!




